From:

Bart Imeri

Sent:

April 25, 2021 12:02 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

6537&6521 Telford Avernue

Categories:

Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi

My name is Bart Imeri.

I am living in 6-6486 Telford Ave.

I understand my building will be destroyed and they are going to build the high rise buildings.

My concerns are where I am going to live?

I have been living here for 5 years. This is my home and close to my work. Nowadays it is pandemic, very hard to find place to live with the same price and close to work. Will you offer a place for us to live with same price and close here?

Bart